

Mr Charlie Beardmore President Penguins Against Cancer c/o Weirs End Hampton Court Road East Moseley Surrey KT8 9BP

Enquiries 01296 619400 Helpline 0808 808 5555 enquiries@lymphoma-action.org.uk www.lymphoma-action.org.uk Unit 3, Bell Business Park, Smeaton Close, Aylesbury, Bucks HP19 8JR

24 October 2024

## Dear Mr Beardmore

I am writing to say thank you so much for Penguins Against Cancer's recent donation of £5,000 towards our work raising awareness of lymphoma and the provision of direct support for anyone affected by lymphoma. We are truly grateful for the nominations from your Trustees in support of Zac Baxter. Everyone a Lymphoma Action wishes him and his new partner heartfelt best wishes after their recent marriage.

A huge thanks as well to the Penguin Peloton, for making this donation possible through their heroic cycling efforts.

It is the support from Penguins Against Cancer that makes our work possible. It allows us to be there for everyone affected by lymphoma, providing and advancing the best possible support, treatment and care – now and in the future. 55 people are diagnosed every day in the UK. With your help, we want to make sure no one has to face lymphoma alone.

We would love to keep you updated about how your donation is making a difference please let us know if you'd like to stay up to date with the latest lymphoma news and events, including our free *Lymphoma Matters* magazine, by visiting <u>lymphoma-action.org.uk/SignUp</u>.

We remain so grateful for all the past support that Penguins Against Cancer have provided since 2016. This support has contributed to helping us to reach the strong position we are in today, so that we can continue to be here for everyone affected by lymphoma.

From everyone at Lymphoma Action, thank you so, so much for your generosity.

Yours sincerely

Lucie Davies

Trust and Statutory Fundraiser I.davies@lymphoma-action.org.uk

Inform | Support | Connect

